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Announcement (Re-opening of College) 
 

Paro College of Education is pleased to call students in the Classes mentioned below to the 
College campus on the dates indicated for each class. Students are requested to check the 
Virtual Learning Environment (VLE) for details. 
 

1. First year B.Ed Primary    : 103 Students - Report to Hostel on 26th September 
2. First year B.Ed Primary Dzongkha   : 70 Students - Report to Hostel on 26th September 
3. Fist year DPESC    : 22 Students - Report to Hostel on 26th September 
4. Third Year B.Ed Dzongkha (3DA)   : 30 Students - Report to Hostel on 27th September 
5. Third Year B.Ed Primary (3A/3B/3C)  : 89 Students - Report to Hostel on 27th September 
6. Second Year DPESC    : 22 Students - Report to Hostel on 27th September 
7. M.Ed Inclusive Education    : 21 Students - Report to Class on 28th September  
8. PGDE Dzongkha     : 69 Students - Report to Class on 28th September 
 

Important to note:  
 

1. For students who are called to the College, full online learning support will be provided 
until the start of in-person teaching in the campus. This means online teaching and learning 
will continue uninterrupted till the students arrive in campus. 
 

2. Except for M.Ed Inclusive Education and PGDE Dzongkha students, all other students must 
reside in the hostels and meals will be provided in student dining.  
 

3. Only those classes and sections mentioned above will come to the college campus. The rest 
will continue the autumn semester online through the Virtual Learning Environment. 
 

4. All students are required to make necessary travel arrangements, follow SOPs and COVID-
19 protocols regarding the inter-district movements and report to college as per the dates 
mentioned above.  
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